M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 31, 2019
RE:
Bid Awards and revised BG-1 for the Dumpster Enclosure
BG#19-146

The bid opening for the Dumpster Enclosure Project will be open on June 12 at 2:15pm.  The bid award and revised BG-1 will be available before the June 13 board meeting.
